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ABSTRACT 

The cloud architecture is usually composed of several XaaS layers—including Software as a Service 
(SaaS), Platform as a Service (PaaS) and Infrastructure as a Service (IaaS). The previous  work 
studies efficient  resource  allocation  to  optimize  objectives  ofcloud  users,  IaaS  provider  and  
SaaS  provider  in  cloud computing. This work proposes the composition of different layers in the 
cloud, such as IaaS and SaaS, and its joint  optimization  for  efficient  resource  allocation.  The  
efficient  resource  allocation  optimization  problem  is conducted  by  sub  problems.  Our  proposed  
work  mainly  concentrates  on  efficient  scheduling  and  resource allocation  to  optimize  objectives  
of  cloud  users,  IaaS  provider  and  SaaS  provider.  Early  task  scheduling algorithms are focused 
on minimizing make span, without mechanisms to reduce the monetary cost incurred in the setting of 
clouds. Acost-efficient task-scheduling algorithm using two heuristic strategies. The first strategy 
dynamically maps tasks to the most cost-efficient VMs based on the concept of Pareto dominance. 
 
INTRODUCTION 
There are many considerations for cloud computing architects to make when moving from a standard 
enterprise application deployment model to one based on cloud computing[1]. There are public and 
private clouds that offer complementary benefits, there are three basic service models to consider, and 
there is the value of open APIs versus proprietary ones.Cloud computing is transforming business by 
offering new options for businesses to increase efficiencies while reducing costs. It lets user can 
access all applications and documents from anywhere in the world, freeing from the confines of the 
desktop and making it easier for group members in different locations to collaborate. It is a model for 
enabling convenient, on-demand network access to a shared pool of configurable and reliable 
computing resources (e.g., networks, servers, storage, applications, services) that can be rapidly 
provisioned and released with minimal consumer management effort or service provider 
interaction.Cloud computingis the delivery of computing as a service rather than a product, whereby 
shared resources, software, and information are provided to computers and other devices as a metered 
service over a network (typically the Internet)[2]. Cloud computing provides computation, software, 
data access, and storage resources without requiring cloud users to know the location and other details 
of the computing infrastructure.End users access cloud based applications through a web browser or a 
light weight desktop or mobile app while the business software and data are stored on servers at a 
remote location. Cloud application providers strive to give the same or better service and performance 
as if the software programs were installed locally on end-user computers [3]. 
Cloud computing is transforming business by offering new options for businesses to increase 
efficiencies while reducing costs[4].  
These problems include: 
High operational costs, typically associated with implementing and managing desktop and server 
infrastructures . Low system utilization, often associated with non-virtualized server workloads in 
enterprise environments. Inconsistent availability due to the high cost of providing hardware 
redundancy. Poor agility, which makes it difficult for businesses to meet evolving market 
demandsEfficient resource allocation to optimize objectives of cloud users, IaaS provider and SaaS 
provider in cloud computing. This work proposes the composition of different layers in the cloud such 
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as IaaS and SaaS and its joint optimization for efficient resource allocation[5]. The efficient resource 
allocation optimization problem is conducted by sub problems. 
The proposed cloud resource allocation optimization algorithm is achieved through an iterative 
algorithm. The proposed efficient resource allocation for optimizing the objectives of cloud users, 
IaaS provider and SaaS provider in cloud computing is conducted by sub problems. In each iteration, 
the cloud users compute the unique optimal payment to SaaS provider under the deadline constraint to 
maximize the cloud user’s satisfaction. The cloud users individually solves its fees to pay for SaaS 
services to complete its all jobs, adjusts its SaaS service demand and notifies the SaaS provider about 
this change.  
Formula for optimization problem of task scheduling with multiple VMs and different pricing models 
as a convex combination of minimizing makespan and monetary costs. These heuristics can be further 
Classified into four groups: (1) List Scheduling Algorithm (2) Task Duplication-based Scheduling 
Algorithm (3) Clustering Algorithm and (4) Guided Random Search Algorithm. It was shown that for 
task scheduling, HEFT outperforms the other scheduling heuristics. All these algorithms intend to 
minimize makespan, and none of them deals with the problem of dispatching large tasks in a cloud 
setting, or consider monetary costs. 
Minimizing makespan and minimizing monetary costs are competing objectives. The key component 
of our algorithm is two task-scheduling heuristics. The first heuristic uses the concept of Pareto 
dominance to generate a cost-efficient schedule based on the execution time of the tasks and the 
monetary charges of the VMs[6]. The second heuristic complements the first heuristic–it attempts to 
minimize the monetary costs of non-critical tasks by extending their execution time. It show that our 
algorithm can substantially reduce monetary costs while producing makespan as good as the best 
known task-scheduling algorithm can provide. 
 
LITERATURE SURVEY 
The cloud heralds a new era of computing where application services are provided through the 
Internet. Cloud computing can enhance the computing capability of mobile systems, but is it the 
ultimate solution for extending such systems' battery lifetimes.Face recognition applications for 
airport security and surveillance can benefit from the collaborative coupling of mobile and cloud 
computing as they become widely available today. This paper discusses our work with the design and 
implementation of face recognition applications using our mobile-cloudlet-cloud architecture named 
MOCHA [7] and its initial performance results. The challenge lies with how to perform task 
partitioning from mobile devices to cloud and distribute compute load among cloud servers (cloudlet) 
to minimize the response time given diverse communication latencies and server compute powers. 
Our preliminary simulation results show that optimal task partitioning algorithms significantly affect 
response time with heterogeneous latencies and compute powers. Motivated by these results, we 
design, implement, and validate the basic functionalities of MOCHA as a proof-of-concept, and 
develop algorithms that minimize the overall response time for face recognition. Our experimental 
results demonstrate that high-powered cloudlets are technically feasible and indeed help reduce 
overall processing time when face recognition applications run on mobile devices using the cloud as 
the backend servers.Thanks to the convergence of pervasive mobile communications and fast-growing 
online social networking, mobile social networking is penetrating into our everyday life. Aiming to 
develop a systematic understanding of mobile social networks, in this paper we exploit social ties in 
human social networks to enhance cooperative device-to-device (D2D) communications [8]. 
Specifically, as handheld devices are carried by human beings, we leverage two key social 
phenomena, namely social trust and social reciprocity, to promote efficient cooperation among 
devices. With this insight, we develop a coalitional game-theoretic framework to devise social-tie-
based cooperation strategies for D2D communications. We also develop a network-assisted relay 
selection mechanism to implement the coalitional game solution, and show that the mechanism is 
immune to group deviations, individually rational, truthful, and computationally efficient. We 
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evaluate the performance of the mechanism by using real social data traces. Simulation results 
corroborate that the proposed mechanism can achieve significant performance gain over the case 
without D2D cooperation. 
This white paper is authored by the founders of the Mobile-edge Computing (MEC) industry 
initiative [9]. The objectives of this paper are to introduce the concept of Mobile-edge Computing 
and the related key market drivers, and to discuss the business, consumer and technical 
value/benefits that this technology offers. The paper discusses the enablers, the requirements and 
challenges for Mobile-edge Computing as well as the objectives of the MEC initiative. This white 
paper presents the high-level architectural blueprint of Mobile-edge Computing which, together with 
the scope of work, will form the basis for the first release of the work in the initiative. In addition, it 
highlights the relationships between and the interfaces with other industry efforts. The authors invite 
the various players in the value chain to actively participate in the work of the initiative. 
 
PROBLEM STATEMENT 

The Existing system is a manual entry for the students. Here the attendance will  be carried out in the 
hand written registers. It will be a tedious job to maintain the record for the user. The human effort is 
more here. The retrieval of the information is not as easy as the records are maintained in the hand 
written registers. This application requires correct feed on input into the respective field. Suppose the 
wrong inputs are entered, the application resist to work. so the user find it difficult to use. 
 
PROPOSED SYSTEM 
A new  task-scheduling  algorithm  for  running  large  programs  in  the  cloud.  Most  conventional  
task scheduling algorithms do not consider monetary costs, and so they cannot be directly applied in a 
cloud setting. Existing  system  algorithm  computes  scheduling  plans  that  produce  makespan  as  
good  as  the  best  known algorithm of while significantlyreducing monetary costs. The concept of 
Pareto dominancewas usedto devise a cost-efficient scheduling algorithm to process multiple tasks in 
the cloud setting.Pareto  optimality incorporatingmonetary  cost  into  task  scheduling  addsa  layer  
of  complexity.  Since cannot directly compare different scheduling plans with competing objectives 
usingthe concept of Pareto dominance to select VMs and carry out comparisons. 
 Pareto optimal scheduling heuristic (POSH)  [10] describe a heuristic to dispatch tasks in a DAG to 
the cost-conscious VMs based on Pareto dominance, and call it Pareto Optimal Scheduling Heuristic 
(POSH). POSH is an extension of the Heterogeneous Earliest Finish Time (HEFT) heuristic. 
Developed for scheduling tasks on heterogeneous dedicated multiprocessing systems, HEFT is better 
than other scheduling heuristics. HEFT [10]assigns a priority to each task in the DAG and then maps 
the task with the highest priority to the VM that minimizes the earliest finish time. POSH uses both 
the running time and the monetary cost to modify the last step to map the task with the highest 
priority to the most cost-efficient VM based on Pareto dominance. 
 
4.1 ADVANTAGES 
Our algorithm can substantially reduce monetary costs while producing makespan as good as the 
bestknown task-scheduling algorithm can provide.To find a schedule of these tasks so that the 
monetary costs and the makespan are both minimized. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



JuniKhyat (जूनी ात)        
(UGC CARE Group I Listed Journal)                               
 

5. SYSTEM 

 
IMPLEMENTATION  
6.1 USER 
In this application the user should register with the 
and send request to the friends and also check friends list, view all videos and he can recommend 
videos to the friends and also check the recommended videos.
6.2 ADMIN 
Admin can login directly with the a
such as view Users, upload Dataset, recommended Video, view Dataset, view All Videos View In 
Graph view All Videos Likes In Graph.The above operations are done by the admin
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SYSTEM ARCHITECTURE 

In this application the user should register with the application and the user can search for the friends 
and send request to the friends and also check friends list, view all videos and he can recommend 
videos to the friends and also check the recommended videos. 

Admin can login directly with the application, and the admin can perform the following operation 
such as view Users, upload Dataset, recommended Video, view Dataset, view All Videos View In 

h view All Videos Likes In Graph.The above operations are done by the admin. 
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 CONCLUSION 
The  previous  work  study  efficient  resource  allocation  to  optimize  objectives  of  cloud  users,  
IaaS provider  and  SaaS  provider in  cloud  computing. Thework  proposes  the  composition  of  
different  layers  in  the cloud  such  as  IaaS and  SaaS  and its  joint  optimization  for  efficient  
resource  allocation. The  efficient resource allocation  optimization  problem  is  conducted  by  
subproblems.  The  proposed  cloud  resource  allocation optimization algorithm is achieved through 
an iterative algorithm. A new task-scheduling algorithm for running large programs in the cloud. 
Most conventional task scheduling algorithms do not consider monetary costs, and so they cannot be 
directly applied in a cloud setting. In this work, Our algorithm computes scheduling plans that 
produce makespan as good as the best known algorithm of while significantly reducing monetary 
costs.For the future   Virtualization-based full-system measurement and monitoring tools are also 
included to aid in using the proposed system for co-design of high-performance computing system 
software and architectural features. 
 
FUTURE SCOPE 
cloud computing will play a pivotal role in advancing proficient allocation of resources and time 
arrangement. By harnessing the scalability, flexibility, and accessibility of cloud platforms, 
organizations can optimize resource utilization and streamline time management processes. Cloud-
based solutions will enable real-time collaboration, data analytics, and automation, empowering teams 
to make informed decisions and adapt to changing requirements swiftly. Moreover, the integration of 
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cloud computing with emerging technologies like AI and IoT will unlock new possibilities for 
efficient resource allocation and time arrangement across diverse industries. Cloud platforms facilitate 
advanced data analytics, enabling organizations to gain deeper insights into resource usage patterns 
and time allocation trends. By leveraging real-time data analytics, organizations can make informed 
decisions to optimize resource allocation and enhance productivity. Cloud-based collaborative tools 
and platforms enhance communication and coordination among team members, regardless of their 
geographical location. These tools enable seamless collaboration on resource allocation decisions and 
facilitate effective time management across distributed teams. 
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